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Executive Summary 

ORS 418.485 and 418.580 

Report to Legislative Assembly 

Strengthening, Preserving and Reunifying Families Programs 
 

 

Date:  May 8, 2013 

 

To:  Governor John Kitzhaber, M.D. 

 Senate Health Care and Human Services Committee 

 House Human Services and Housing Committee 

Kevin Hayden, Legislative Administrator 

 Rick Berkobien, Committee Manager 

 

ORS 418.485 and ORS 418.580 require the Department of Human Services to 

report to the Governor and all relevant committees of the Legislative Assembly on 

Strengthening, Preserving and Reunifying Families programs.  The Department 

presented a report to the Ways and Means Committee in February related to ORS 

418.580. This report consists of updated information from that report and 

incorporates ORS 418.485.   

 

Please contact Stacy Lake at 503-945-5915 or stacy.l.lake@state.or.us  if you 

would like a copy of the full report or have any question or concerns. 

 


